Monte Cristo Creek South Management Action Point 4 established 7/6/25:
· Notify FAS-DAS that the fire has crossed the zone boundary line. Initiate a structure protection plan for the mine and the structures to the south and southeast of the fire.
Values:
For values at risk, please refer to the Alaska Known Sites Database. This includes values located between the fire's edge and the Pogo Mine Road. No assessments have been conducted beyond what is recorded in the Alaska Known Sites Database. As of July 6, 2025, the fire is approximately 3.5 miles away from the nearest significant value, and it would need to cross a ridge that currently has bare fuels.
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